
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 1st October   

Tarka class enjoyed our trip to church on Tuesday to celebrate our Harvest Festival (even if 

the walk was a bit soggy). We talked about how and why we show respect in a church. The 

children really took this on board and behaved excellently. You can listen to the songs on our 

website and weather permitting on the playground on Wednesday 6th October at 2.45pm.   

In English this week, we have focussed on using consistent finger spaces and full stops in our 

writing. We have explored the meaning of some of the trickier vocabulary in our text, using 

facial expressions and freeze frames to help with this.  

In maths, the children have started to familiarise with the dienes/Base 10 equipment 

through play. We used the equipment to learn about the place value of numbers beyond 20.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are really noticing a difference in the children’s reading confidence when they have been 

practicing at home. Thank you and keep reading! 

Have a lovely weekend  

 

Home learning: For our DT learning, we have tasted and evaluated different 

types of bread. The children designed their own bread roll this week, 

thinking about the ingredients we will need.  Can you find out why we need 

yeast to make bread? What is yeast and why is it such an important 

ingredient? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/taw_codden_tarka_and_barum_harvest/574665

